Great Harwood Rovers has seen firsthand how sport has the power to break
down barriers and unite communities. We would like to develop our site and
add a new 3G pitch to our provision, to extend our capacity and allowing more
people to use our facilities, in all weathers.

The total cost would be around £1m - we have a very real opportunity to
succeed in a bid for significant funding towards this.

In order for the bid to go ahead, we need a significant number of responses
to our quick survey asking your thoughts on the project.

PROPOSED SYNTHETIC
ALL WEATHER 3G PITCH

Please take a minute and either scan the QR code
or the survey can be accessed here: www.tinyurl.com/mrdud7x6



